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June 9, 2014

Amy Andrews
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Andrews:
This letter is a continuation of email correspondence between your office and MOL
Logistics regarding Household Goods Carriers 2013 Annual Report.

We have diligently checked our company files. But to this point, we have no record of
having received any prior Household Goods Carriers 2013 Annual Report.

As part of our day to day business practices, we do not engage in intrastate household
goods deliveries. All household goods delivery for which MOL provides service
originate from, ox are destined to, overseas locations. During 2013, MOL Logistics did
not derive any income from intrastate household goods deliveries.

Please accept this letter as a request for mitigation of any potential fine for failing to file
the required 2013 Household Goods Carriers 2013 Annual Report. Of the two mitigation
options available, we elect the administrative review. Enclosed, please find supporting
documentation in support of our position for an administrative review. MOL Logistics
.requests any proposed penalty be waived. Or, if this is not possible, we are asking for a
reduction on the penalty. And since we do not engage intrastate household good
deliveries, please terminate our permit.

Thank you for your time in reviewing this matter.

Very truly yours,

iH deki Yashiro
MOL Logistics (LJSA) Inc. /Branch Manager

Enc: Household Goods Carriers 2013 Annual Report


